
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
October 22, 2015 

 

Mr. Craig Godbout 
Colorado Water Conservation Board 
Water Supply Planning Section 
1313 Sherman Street, Suite 718 
Denver, CO 80203 

 

Re: Letter of Support for the One World One Water Center - MSU Denver WSRA application 
titled MSU Denver Theatre Troupe Water Outreach Project. 

 

Dear Craig, 
 

The Metro Roundtable has received a presentation regarding the WSRA application from the 
One World One Water (OWOW) Center at MSU Denver from the Metro Basin Roundtable and 
Statewide funds to assist in the implementation of the MSU Denver Theatre Troupe Water 
Outreach Project. 

 
In 2015, Denver Water, the City of Boulder, and Aurora Water collaborated with the One 
World One Water Center, and the MSU Denver Theater Department, to create a first-of-
its-kind theater performance on water conservation and water protection for fifth & sixth-
graders in their service areas. The response was phenomenal, and over 3,000 students, 
and their teachers and parents, attended the performances at several schools and the 
three utility water festivals in Denver, Boulder, and Aurora. The Colorado State Science 
Standards for 6th graders specifically requires that students learn about their water 
supply, the importance of water, and local water issues. This is an excellent program to 
meet those requirements. 
 
Upon review and consideration of this proposal by the Metro Roundtable, a motion was 
made and seconded to supply this letter of support for the application. A quorum of the 
Metro Roundtable unanimously approved that motion at its October 14, 2015 meeting. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

            Barbara Biggs, Chair  
          Metro Roundtable 

 
 
 
 
 
 


